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Lifeguards’ strike put lives at risk


Some of Hong Kong’s lifeguards went on strike recently to protest against outsourcing lifeguard services.


They were afraid outsourcing would mean that they would earn less money and some of them might get laid off. Although the public strongly criticized their actions, we must listen to their concerns. 


Hong Kong lifeguards are treated differently from those in other countries where people respect them like they do the police and firemen.


Our authorities should improve the lifeguards’ skills. 


While a strike can vent dissatisfaction, I think the lifeguards should also have considered the swimmers’ safety because this is their responsibility. 
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